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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

Could you provide the scope of works and the schedules within each package of each house 

showing it is having a rebuild or refurbishment? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The scope of works documents form part of the commercial arrangements between the 

Northern Territory (NT) Government and the Alliances.  Mr Finn Pratt wrote to Mr Ken 

Davies, the NT Chief Executive Officer of the Department of Housing, Local Government 

and Regional Services, on 5 April 2012, asking that he give consideration to whether that 

material can be released to the Senate Community Affairs Committee.  The Department will 

update the Committee once it has received a response from the NT Government.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


